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Scab Update: 
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We have two scab events this week as the weather stands now – one combined event for 
yesterday/today and one for Wednesday. The ascospore release for yesterday was predicted to be 
around 16%, fairly significant. Total ascospore discharge is sitting around 81% which suggests the 
end of primary scab season is in sight.  

Fireblight: 

 

Fireblight risk is looking low at the moment. Unfortunately, there have been some significant shifts 
in weather predictions, mostly due to temperature. Since temperature is one of the factors the 
model considers while making predictions, you might have noticed that the models incorrectly 
predicted infection events. We’ll keep a close eye on this as we move forward, but as it stands now, 
we look good for the coming week. 


